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WHO YOU SHOULD CALL 

IN AN EMERGENCY 

CRIME IN PROGRESS OR THREAT TO 

LIFE OR PROPERTY 

DIAL 999 

TO REPORT NON URGENT INCIDENTS OR CRIMES 

CALL 101 

OR REPORT ONLINE AT 

www.westmercia.police.uk 

PARKING ISSUES 

MOST PARKING ISSUES ARE DEALT WITH BY SHROP-

SHIRE COUNCIL. 

Call  Customer Service Centre on 0345 678 9019 

OR www.shropshire.gov.uk/forms/report-illegal-parking/ 

Be Extra Vigilant!!! 

Recently there has been a number of bur-

glaries on GOODWOOD AVENUE in 

Bridgnorth.  Please can we encourage you 

all to safely secure your properties and 

keep all outdoor lighting in working order. 

If you have any information regarding 

these burglaries please contact the police 

on 101 

Vehicle crime 

There have been a number of high val-

ue vehicles stolen from the Claverley  

area.  Please make sure car keys are not 

left out on view within the house or 

close to the exterior walls of the prop-

erty.  If you have outside lighting please 

leave it on to try and deter these crimi-

nals. Please be extra vigilant.   

 

Dates for your Diary 

16th March—PACT Surgery—Bridgnorth 

Library 1400-1500 

2nd April Horse Tack Marking Alveley. 

March Young Cadets—St. Mary’s School 

Bike Marking 

Bridgnorth Safer Neighbourhood Team and 

colleagues from the Rural & Business Crime 

Team and the ‘We Don’t Buy Crime’ Team 

carried out a day of Bike marking at 

Bridgnorth Police Station.  Now around 20 

bikes are safer and less likely to be stolen.  

Watch this space for dates that we will be 

doing more bike marking in the future. 

Spiking  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drink and drug spiking is a serious crime 

and any reports will be taken seriously 

and thoroughly investigated. We en-

courage anyone with any concerns to 

please get in touch with us.  “We re-

main focussed on preventing a range of 

offences connected with the night-time 

economy and are working closely with 

door staff, venues and partners in our 

communities Flooding  

Bridgnorth Safer 

Neighbourhood Team 

were on hand to sup-

port members of the 

public during the re-

cent flooding.  We 

were also able to sup-

port other services 

during these worry-

ing times. 
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